
U.S.F.S., 

 

I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project and the benefits it will bring to Idaho. This project 

has the potential to put hundreds of Idahoans to work, bring a $1 billion investment into our state 

and restore an area of Idaho's backcountry desperately in need of repair. 

 

By law Midas Gold Idaho is required to set aside all of the money needed for restoration prior to any 

mining activity. This gives me, and Idahoans, peace of mind that the restoration work the company 

has discussed will come to fruition no matter what happens. If Midas Gold Idaho is allowed to move 

forward with its work, salmon will be reconnected to their native spawning grounds. This hasn't 

happened in 80 years! Mining has devastated this area. Midas Gold Idaho wants to fix it and I hope 

you will clear the path to allow their restoration work to move forward. 

 

I appreciate your time and thoughtfulness. For the reasons I stated in my letter above, please permit 

the Stibnite Gold Project using alternative 2 and let Idahoans see the benefits of this important 

project. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Donald Rhoton  

 

 

Name: Donald Rhoton 

Email: dhollywood52@gmail.com 

Phone: 208-571-0170 

Address: 2310 S Mill Rd 

City: Emmett 

State: ID 

Zip: 83617 


